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Mr. William R. Bryant, Chairman of Nomination Committee         
c/o Dominic Sims 
International Code Council 
900 Montclair Road 
Birmingham, Alabama 35213 
 
Mr. Bryant, 
 
I am writing this letter of endorsement for Donnie Phipps for a position as 
Secretary/Treasurer to the International Code Council Board of Directors. Additionally, after 
contacting every Board member of the North Carolina Mechanical Inspectors Association, 
there was unanimous and over whelming support for Mr. Phipps. 
 
Mr. Phipps has always shown interest in our Association as well as attended many of our 
conferences. We feel he would serve ICC well as he has in the past. He has accomplished 
many things in his years of service to all phases of the inspection field. We feel he would 
serve the members of ICC well. 
 
We believe that he will be an asset as Secretary/Treasurer. We also believe that his vision for 
building safety and protecting the citizens is a credit to his character as a person making him 
a qualified candidate for this position. 
 
Thanks for your consideration 
 
Timothy Gray 
President 
North Carolina Mechanical Inspectors Association 
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